
Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

March 2nd, 2023 

Enclosed is Beech Grove Water System's Purchase Water Adjustment application. Beech Grove 
Water System has received a decrease from their suppliers Henderson Water Utility and Daviess 
County Water District. 

Sincerely, 

Shelia Murphy 
Office Manager 


